
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

01 October 2018 15:05 

FW: [EXTERNAL] [OFFICIAL] Freedom of Information Request 101002899747 
101002899747- FOI Response.pdf 

From: north-ayrshire.gcsx.gov.uk] On Behalf Of FOIHSCP 
Sent: 
To:
Subject: [EXTERNAL] [OFFICIAL] Freedom of Information Request

This message originated from outside your organisation 

Good Morning 

Further to my call with  this morning, please find attached response to your Freedom of Information request 
. 

Please accept my apologies for the formatting of the response you received. 

Kindest Regards, 

* Please help reduce waste. Don't print this email unless absolutely necessary. ** 

This document should only be read by those persons to whom it is 
addressed and is not intended to be relied upon by any person 
without subsequent written confirmation of its contents. Accordingly, 
North Ayrshire Council disclaim all responsibility and accept no liability 
(including in negligence) for the consequences for any person 
acting, or refraining from acting, on such information prior to the 
receipt by those persons of subsequent written confirmation. 

If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify us 
immediately by telephone. Please also destroy and delete the message 
from your computer. 

Any form of unauthorised reproduction, dissemination, copying, disclosure, 
modification, distribution and/or publication of any part of this e-mail 
message (or attachments transmitted with it) by the addressee(s) is 
strictly prohibited. 

Please be advised that North Ayrshire Council's incoming and outgoing 
e-mail is subject to regular monitoring. 
North Ayrshire Council plan to decommission all gcsx email in the very near future, 
but be assured as members of the OK Governments' Secure Blueprint (SEB) all emails 
will remain secure. 
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"This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence 
of computer viruses and malicious content." 
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Information requested and HSCP response: 

On behalf of, and as instructed by our Client, we hereby make a request 
under the Act to be provided with the following information: 

Please provide details of the current (as at today's date) average weekly rates 
and costs which privately funded care home residents are charged by the 
Council for each care home either owned and I or operated by the Council. 
When we refer to privately funded residents we are referring to those 
residents who are assessed as having capital above the upper limit of 
£27,250 (and excluding any entitlement to free care). Please provide the 
requested information on a per care home basis. 

ln so far as any of the requested information contains personal data, the 
disclosure of which is exempted under section 38 of the Act, we request that 
the information is provided with the personal data redacted. 

Response 

North Ayrshire Council has only one Council operated Care Home which is 
Montrose House based on the Isle of Arran. 

The weekly rate is £593.89 less the £174.00 free personal care element 
= £419.89 


